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'The Department of Mathematics will host the
“Amundson Lecture Series”in 2015,

by Professor Olivier Pironneau.
http://www.ann jussieu.fr/pironneau/

The lectures will be held on March 24th-26th, 2015
at the University of Houston.

For more information about the series, vist:
http://www.math.uh.edu/amundsonlectureseries,




